## **Hollis Joseph**

From:

Glidden Michael

Sent:

Friday, November 12, 2021 12:04 PM

To:

Hollis Joseph

Subject:

Fwd: Public comment for 11/15 meeting

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up Flagged

Flag Status:

Mike Glidden CFM CZEO Director of Planning and Community Development Town of Simsbury 933 Hopmeadow Street Simsbury, Connecticut (860) 658 3252 mglidden@simsbury-ct.gov

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device Get Outlook for Android

From: Liz P < thelizpeterson@gmail.com > Sent: Friday, November 12, 2021 11:51:35 AM To: Glidden Michael < mglidden@simsbury-ct.gov> Subject: Public comment for 11/15 meeting

I am writing regarding Public Act 21-29 on the topic of accessory dwelling units. I am against this state legislation to be imposed on Simsbury and ask the board to vote against accepting it for our town. Our town has the ability to, and currently does, regulate ADUs. Keeping these zoning decisions local is important as there are facts and aspects of our community that are not the same as every other municipality in the state. Simsbury doesn't belong in a state legislated "one size fit all" box. Ceding this to state control is not in Simsbury's best interests.

Sincerely, Elizabeth Peterson 32 Fox Den Rd.